[image: ]

[bookmark: _GoBack]
To: D-H Providers, Residents and Fellows

From: Prabhjot Kaur, MD, Hematology Lab Medical Director   
Malory Tetreault, Hematology Laboratory Supervisor 
            Leslie Browne, Technical Specialist 

Date: February 8, 2023
 
RE:  Glucose-6-Phosphate Dehydrogenase Deficiency- Update

Situation:
There is no longer a shortage of G6PD reagent at DH-H Lebanon. All G6PD Screening testing will be run as normal. 

Background:
Shortage of G6PD reagent from the vendor resulted in testing limitation at DH-H Lebanon since November 2022. All samples were sent for alternative quantitative testing at a reference laboratory until reagent became available to resume in-house qualitative screening. 

For questions or additional information, please contact:
Specials and Urinalysis Technical Specialist, Leslie Browne, 650-8099
Hematology Laboratory, Medical Director, Prabhjot Kaur, MD, 650-7225
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